OUTSTANDING ADVOCATE NOMINATION FORM

Nominations due by April 21, 2013.  Either return by kidmail or email your nomination (no form required) to erika@clarity-marcom.com
The Outstanding Advocate Award recognizes individuals for continued and dedicated service to all children and a demonstrated commitment to helping create strong policies relating to the health, welfare, safety, and education of children and youth. 

We would like you to participate in the selection of this year’s award recipient(s) through your recommendations. Our PTA awards committee will make the final selection. Please fill out the form below and place it in the Award box in the school’s lobby. The recipient(s) of this award will receive special recognition at the April PTA General meeting and a contribution will be made in their name to the Washington State PTA Financial Grant Program.

Past Outstanding Advocate recipients at North Beach are: Rett Hartman, Glory Frodesen, Bill Booth and RJ Sammons.

My nomination for the 2013-2014 Outstanding Advocate Award at North Beach is: ________________________________________

Please tell us why you think this person deserves the Outstanding Advocate award.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Optional

Name:

Phone and/or email:

